15UR015

Subject: Firehouse Liquor License

Date: July 2, 2015

The Firehouse Brewing Company would like to apply to have the current Liquor License at the Firehouse
Brewing Company located at 610 Main extended to cover the adjacent property of the Flrehouse Wine
Cellars located at 620 Main.

Attached is a TSP drawing depicting the site. Also, photos showing the property.

Please refer to the TSP drawing. The property boundary of the current Firehouse Brewing Company
liquor license is shown by a blue border. The orange border depicts the area of the expansion of the
liquor license to encompass the winery.

Both properties have common ownership. Fat Boy's, Inc. owns the liquor license and is the lessor of
both properties.

Bob Fuchs
Firehouse Brewing Co

Firehouse Wine Cellars

RECEIVED

JUL 0 6 2015

Rapid City Community Planning
& Development Services



